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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup council, residents question Invenergy over emissions 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-council-residents-question-invenergy-over-emissions-
1.2384210 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Brownfield morphing to trails in region a win-win proposition 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/09/brownfield-morphing-to-trails-in-region-a-win-
win-proposition/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Oil And Gas Well Drilling Increased In 2017 After Two Years Of Decline 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-oil-and-gas-well-drilling-increased-2017-after-two-years-
decline 
 
WESA: Pipeline Explosion: Part Of Line Shut Down During Investigation 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pipeline-explosion-part-line-shut-down-during-investigation#stream/0 
 
WTAE: Man dies in Jefferson County mining accident 
https://www.wtae.com/article/man-dies-in-jefferson-county-mining-accident/23093780 
 
Beaver County Times: Investigation into pipeline explosion likely to be extensive, lengthy 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180911/investigation-into-pipeline-explosion-likely-to-be-
extensive-lengthy 
 
Mentions 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Sen Yaw and Rep Keller to host breakfast meeting on agriculture 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/state/sen-yaw-rep-keller-to-host-breakfast-meeting-on-
agriculture/article_6bd567b4-8785-5c73-bf5f-4cace66ad734.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sen. Yaw, Rep. Keller to host “Breakfast Meeting on Agriculture” 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/sen-yaw-rep-keller-to-host-breakfast-meeting-on-
agriculture/article_c0eb4d1d-a3a4-5d28-9bbf-83ddb9e1c678.html  
 
WITF/StateImpact: More than half PA gas wells used ‘secret’ chemicals for fracking or drilling, report 
says 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/11/more-than-half-pa-gas-wells-used-secret-
chemicals-for-fracking-or-drilling-report-says/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: River close to flood stage as Hurricane Florence nears coast 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/09/river-close-to-flood-stage-as-hurricane-florence-
nears-coast/  
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: When will they clean the creek?  (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091118/page/6/story/when-will-they-clean-the-creek 
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Post-Gazette: As EPA weakens methane rules for well sites, Pa. maintains stricter standards 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/09/12/EPA-methane-oil-and-gas-wells-
Pennsylvania-permits-leak-detection/stories/201809110123 
  
Air 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Trump rollback would ease rules on climate-changing methane 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/business/energy/trump-rollback-rules-climate-changing-methane-
pennsylvania-20180911.html 
 
WESA: 10 Years After Passage Of Clean Indoor Air Act, Lawmakers Want To Close Exemptions 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/10-years-after-passage-clean-indoor-air-act-lawmakers-want-close-
exemptions#stream/0 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh pilots Google's new Environmental Insights Explorer 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/11/pittsburgh-pilots-googles-new-
environmental.html 
 
Philly Inquirer: Trump rollback would ease rules on climate-changing methane 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/business/energy/trump-rollback-rules-climate-changing-methane-
pennsylvania-20180911.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Advocates of Nolde Forest in Cumru Township seek new members 
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/the-friends-of-nolde 
 
Erie Times: Reinstallation of Presque Isle landmark starts Wednesday 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180912/reinstallation-of-presque-isle-landmark-starts-wednesday 
 
Post-Gazette: Is an early fall making the leaves fall early -- or is it something else? 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/09/11/leaves-fall-autumn-fungus-rain-spring-wet-
weather-fungus-trees-anthracnose-pennsylvania/stories/201809110092  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Is fall disappearing? 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/is-fall-disappearing/Content?oid=10608563 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Six Bucks projects awarded state redevelopment grants 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180912/six-bucks-projects-awarded-state-
redevelopment-grants 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Four Seasons Produce completes $1.7M solar array, largest ‘green’ project in 12-
year initiative 
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https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/four-seasons-produce-completes-m-solar-array-
largest-green-project/article_8260e6ee-b5d4-11e8-812c-83542a246f39.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Public meeting to be held on request to extend Peach Bottom nuclear plant's 
license by another 20 years 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/public-meeting-to-be-held-on-request-to-extend-
peach/article_34bd907c-b5f7-11e8-a52c-1b0cb36c85f1.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Energy industry benefiting from tax cuts 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-energy-industry-benefiting-from-tax-
cuts/article_93179ae4-b522-11e8-9f65-1f01b693de36.html  
  
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Commit to renewable energy in Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14070855-74/letter-to-the-editor-commit-to-renewable-energy-in-
pittsburgh 
 
Mining 
 
Leader Times: Allegheny Mineral helps 16 Scouts earn ‘Mining in Society’ merit badge 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2018-09-
12/News/Allegheny_Mineral_helps_16_Scouts_earn_Mining_in_S.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Agency: Coal losing market share in U.S. as source of electricity 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14069586-74/agency-coal-losing-market-share-in-us-as-source-of-
electricity 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pipeline explosion: Part of line shut down during investigation 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/11/pipeline-explosion-part-of-line-shut-down-
during-investigation/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Court upholds $1.1M against EQT in water contamination case 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article218204335.html 
 
Penn State News: Webinar looks at developments with the rule of capture in oil and gas operations 
https://news.psu.edu/story/535870/2018/09/11/impact/webinar-looks-developments-rule-capture-oil-
and-gas-operations  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Blast renews concerns over pipeline safety 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/11/blast-renews-concerns-over-pipeline-
safety.html  
 
KDKA: Residents Nervous Following Butler County Gas Explosion 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/11/center-twp-gas-explosion/  
 
WTAE: Landslide may be to blame for Beaver County explosion, pipeline owner says 
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https://www.wtae.com/article/gas-line-explosion-reported-in-center-township-beaver-
county/23059121 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Blast renews concerns over pipeline safety 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/11/blast-renews-concerns-over-pipeline-
safety.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Court upholds $1.1M fine against EQT for leaky wastewater pit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/12/court-upholds-1-1m-fine-against-egt-for-
leaky.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Why should citizens continue to tolerate gas explosions? (LTE) 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/09/12/Why-should-citizens-continue-to-tolerate-
gas-explosions/stories/201809120070 
 
Delco Times: Gas blast in western Pa. head loud & clear in Delco 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/editorial-gas-blast-in-western-pa-head-loud-clear-
in/article_a61e25b4-b5c1-11e8-a32a-d33f954bdbd2.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Public Opinion: Cancer doctors suing Summit Health for breach of contract 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/09/11/cancer-doctors-suing-summit-health-
breach-contract/1270039002/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Franklin County leads state in West Nile cases 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180911/franklin-county-leads-state-in-west-nile-cases 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: Proposal would tie trash bills to tax bills in Harrisburg 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/harrisburg_proposal_combine_tr.html#incart_river_index 
 
Sharon Herald: Hermitage seeking feedback on sewer plans 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/hermitage-seeking-feedback-on-sewer-plans/article_e7ccc7be-
b633-11e8-b20e-f7121953a8ad.html  
 
Post-Gazette: New garbage contract will bring changes to Bethel Park 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/09/11/Bethel-Park-garbage-contract-Waste-
Management-recycling-changes/stories/201809110079 
 
Next Pittsburgh: 412 Food Rescue looks to grow and share its tech nationwide 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/412-food-rescue-looks-to-grow-and-share-its-tech-
nationwide/ 
 
WFMZ: Allen Township grapples with higher recycling costs 
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http://www.wfmz.com/news/lehigh-valley/allen-township-grapples-with-higher-recycling-
costs/793688516 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: It's one of the wettest years ever in Pa. Will Hurricane Florence make it worse? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/record_rainfall_pennsylvania_f.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Floods damage sewage plants in Manheim, Mount Joy; Lancaster city reports 
sewage-stormwater overflows 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/floods-damage-sewage-plants-in-manheim-mount-joy-
lancaster-city/article_ca3575ba-b5f8-11e8-8862-bfcf0ae59b0b.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: All benefit from SRBC 
http://www.gettysburgtimes.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/article_bf0ec474-aa53-5856-9cc0-
747419c69e9e.html 
 
Times Leader: Flood authority looking at project to raise homes in West Pittston 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/717651/flood-authority-looking-at-project-to-raise-homes-in-
west-pittston 
 
Wyoming County Press Examiner: Lake Carey sewer linemoves ahead 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/lake-carey-sewer-linemoves-ahead-1.2384652  
 
Morning Call: Readers React: Seeking solutions to stormwater challenges  
http://www.mcall.com/opinion/letters/mc-rea-church-stormwater-challenges-20180910-story.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Heavy rainfall douses Progressland 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/heavy-rainfall-douses-
progressland/article_5dbdbfaf-ef5d-55ca-ba3f-aa4cad68a61d.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Mahoning officials award $65k contract for booster station equipment 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/mahoning-officials-award-k-contract-for-booster-station-
equipment/article_26f62c2a-411d-5f60-8b7a-52e69b1daa96.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Swelling Susquehanna River leads to some evacuations 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/swelling-susquehanna-river-leads-to-some-
evacuations/article_8d4d27ef-2a96-53ec-bbfb-fe058554587f.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Mahoning Township:  $63G for new pump 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091118/page/1/story/mahoning-seeks-2m-for-bike-walk-
paths-along-bloom-road  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough Council to file complaint against water rate increase 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_b67e63f8-f7ac-5f46-a59c-acf7dba11985.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp., DuBois discuss forming joint municipal authority 

http://www.wfmz.com/news/lehigh-valley/allen-township-grapples-with-higher-recycling-costs/793688516
http://www.wfmz.com/news/lehigh-valley/allen-township-grapples-with-higher-recycling-costs/793688516
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/record_rainfall_pennsylvania_f.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/floods-damage-sewage-plants-in-manheim-mount-joy-lancaster-city/article_ca3575ba-b5f8-11e8-8862-bfcf0ae59b0b.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/floods-damage-sewage-plants-in-manheim-mount-joy-lancaster-city/article_ca3575ba-b5f8-11e8-8862-bfcf0ae59b0b.html
http://www.gettysburgtimes.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/article_bf0ec474-aa53-5856-9cc0-747419c69e9e.html
http://www.gettysburgtimes.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/article_bf0ec474-aa53-5856-9cc0-747419c69e9e.html
https://www.timesleader.com/news/717651/flood-authority-looking-at-project-to-raise-homes-in-west-pittston
https://www.timesleader.com/news/717651/flood-authority-looking-at-project-to-raise-homes-in-west-pittston
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/lake-carey-sewer-linemoves-ahead-1.2384652
http://www.mcall.com/opinion/letters/mc-rea-church-stormwater-challenges-20180910-story.html
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/heavy-rainfall-douses-progressland/article_5dbdbfaf-ef5d-55ca-ba3f-aa4cad68a61d.html
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/heavy-rainfall-douses-progressland/article_5dbdbfaf-ef5d-55ca-ba3f-aa4cad68a61d.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/mahoning-officials-award-k-contract-for-booster-station-equipment/article_26f62c2a-411d-5f60-8b7a-52e69b1daa96.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/mahoning-officials-award-k-contract-for-booster-station-equipment/article_26f62c2a-411d-5f60-8b7a-52e69b1daa96.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/swelling-susquehanna-river-leads-to-some-evacuations/article_8d4d27ef-2a96-53ec-bbfb-fe058554587f.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/swelling-susquehanna-river-leads-to-some-evacuations/article_8d4d27ef-2a96-53ec-bbfb-fe058554587f.html
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091118/page/1/story/mahoning-seeks-2m-for-bike-walk-paths-along-bloom-road
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091118/page/1/story/mahoning-seeks-2m-for-bike-walk-paths-along-bloom-road
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_b67e63f8-f7ac-5f46-a59c-acf7dba11985.html


http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-dubois-discuss-forming-joint-municipal-
authority/article_e9857bf6-5df4-5ac7-bc3f-cec6a3b955a6.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Three projects recommended for county block grant funding 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/09/3-projects-recommended-for-county-block-
grant-funding/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Philipsburg-Osceola residents still reeling from flooding effects 
https://www.centredaily.com/latest-news/article218216630.html  
 
Gant News: Clearfield Commissioners give update on flooding 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/09/12/clearfield-commissioners-give-update-on-flooding/  
 
Gant News: DuBois City, Sandy Twp. officials continuing exploration of possible joint water and sewer 
authority 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/09/12/dubois-city-sandy-twp-officials-continuing-exploration-of-possible-
joint-water-and-sewer-authority/ 
 
KDKA: Heavy Flooding Plagues Communities Along Mon, Yough Rivers 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/11/western-pennsylvania-flooding-youghiogheny-
monongahela-river/ 
 
WTAE: Days of heavy rainfall cause severe flooding in Yough River communities 
https://www.wtae.com/article/severe-flooding-in-youghiogheny-river-communities/23089095 
 
WPXI: Unattended boats on downtown river could be scrapped, officials say 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/unattended-boats-on-downtown-river-could-be-scrapped-
officials-say/831504161 
 
Post-Gazette: Sometimes after a flood in Pittsburgh, your boat just ends up on the sidewalk 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/09/11/boat-flood-heavy-rain-pittsburgh-north-shore-
sidewalk-beached/stories/201809110115 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg, West Newton in recovery mode after heavy rainfall, flooding 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14068521-74/west-newton-under-state-of-emergency-
following-monday-flooding 
 
Herald-Standard: Heavy rain pounds region, causing flooding, evacuations 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/heavy-rain-pounds-region-causing-flooding-
evacuations/article_46f07946-a3fe-51e9-94d7-ed0579df4f58.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: County assesses damage from flooding  
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/county-assesses-damage-from-flooding/article_9fed108e-
b5cf-11e8-ba4f-4b0566966662.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: Why are leaves falling off trees so early in Pennsylvania? 
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https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/11/pa-rain-and-flooding-why-leaves-falling-off-trees-so-
early/1269681002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Wyomissing area shaken by small earthquake 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/wyomissing-area-shaken-by-small-earthquake 
 
KDKA: Flood Waters Create Bizarre Steam Phenomenon In Cultural District Downtown 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/11/flood-waters-downtown-pittsburgh-manhole-covers-
steam/  
 
KDKA: Tractor Trailer Roll Over Closed I-279 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/11/i-279-tractor-trailer-roll-over/  
 
WTAE: Landslide shuts down portion of Noblestown Road 
https://www.wtae.com/article/landslide-shuts-down-portion-of-noblestown-road/23091760 
 
WPXI: Landslide closes portion of busy Pittsburgh road 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/landslide-closes-portion-of-busy-pittsburgh-road/831961233 
 
WJAC: Shelters open in Osceola Mills in wake of flooding 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/shelters-open-in-osceola-mills-in-wake-of-flooding  
 
Observer-Reporter: Fishpot Road in East Bethlehem closed indefinitely 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/fishpot-road-in-east-bethlehem-closed-
indefinitely/article_f48854c4-b5e2-11e8-aed2-83e7e8630698.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Monongahela house evacuated over ground movement 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/monongahela-house-evacuated-over-ground-
movement/article_17cf0708-b61e-11e8-ae27-539399fd43ff.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington Township road closed for repairs 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washington-township-road-closed-for-
repairs/article_3c3fb6a2-b5d1-11e8-82eb-a7619b476601.html  
 
Next Pittsburgh: As record rainfall continues, Pittsburgh faces tough choices on flooding and landslides 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/as-record-rainfall-continues-pittsburgh-faces-tough-
choices-on-flooding-and-landslides/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Three Beaver County roads still closed following near-record rainfall 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180911/three-beaver-county-roads-still-closed-following-near-
record-rainfall 
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide closes a portion of Noblestown Road in Pittsburgh's Elliott neighborhood 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14069848-74/landslide-closes-a-portion-of-noblestown-road-in-
pittsburghs-elliott-neighborhood 
 
Tribune-Review: Red Cross offers suggestions for storm relief 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14069524-74/red-cross-offers-suggestions-for-storm-relief 
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Tribune-Review: Storms keep Red Cross volunteers on high alert 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14069028-74/storms-keep-red-cross-volunteers-on-high-alert 
 
Daily American: Dump bed catches utility wire, overturns truck 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/dump-bed-catches-utility-wire-overturns-truck/article_58035558-
b683-11e8-9c50-171cec196594.html  
 
Daily American: Multiple roads reopened across the region Tuesday 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/entertainment/multiple-roads-reopened-across-the-region-
tuesday/article_32f67106-b5ce-11e8-856b-93e1b08839b3.html 
 
Daily American: Roads still closed due to flooding 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/roads-still-closed-due-to-flooding/article_6fadf878-b68a-11e8-bd7b-
3792a3e05eb5.html 
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